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Date: 7/30/2025 
Date  Time Nature Details 

7/30/2025 11:00 Private Property 

Damage Crash 

Deputies responded to the 12000 block of 

Sycamore Trace to investigate a property 

damage crash involving a 2025 Chevrolet 

Trailblazer that struck a 2022 Chevrolet 

Silverado in the parking lot. No report was 

taken. 

7/30/2025 12:22 Property Damage 

Crash 

A deputy responded to the intersection of US 

Highway 42 and Industrial Parkway to 

investigate a property damage crash 

involving a 2023 Western Star Concrete 

truck that struck a 2021 Honda Insight. The 

driver of the concrete truck Jonas Mateso, 

age 32 of Perry, Iowa, was cited for assured 

cleared distance.  A crash report was taken 

#2025-00027056. 

7/30/2025 13:14 Property Damage 

Crash 

A deputy was sent to a business in the 23000 

block of State Route 4 to investigate a hit-

skip crash involving a 2024 Ram 2500 that 

drove away from a diesel pump with the 

nozzle still in the truck. No report was taken 

at this time. 

7/30/2028 17:16 Missing Person Deputies assisted by the Marysville Division 

of Police were dispatched to a residence in 

the 15000 block of Payne Road to investigate 

a report of a 16 year-old-male who left the 

residence. He was later located and taken 

home. A report was taken #2025-00027101. 

7/30/2025 17:41 Arrest Warrant A deputy took custody of Raymond G, 

Vasquez, age 44 of Marysville, on an 

outstanding arrest warrant when the subject 

turned himself in at the Sheriff’s Office. He 



was transported to the Tri County Regional 

Jail. 

7/30/2025 19:08 Arrest Warrant A deputy met with a Marion County Deputy 

to take custody of Tash R. Blanton, age 41 of 

Marion, on an outstanding arrest warrant. 

She was transported to the Tri County 

Regional Jail. 

7/30/2025 19:52 Fraud A deputy was sent to a residence in the 

24000 block of State Route 739 to 

investigate fraudulent activity on an account. 

A report was taken #2025-00027126. 

7/30/2025 22:06 Dispute Deputies were sent to a residence in the 9200 

block of Industrial Parkway for a dispute. 

Parties were separated for the night, and no 

report was taken.  
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